
February 25, 1933.

G.B.Glassco, Eaq 
Executive Secretary,
Graduates» Society of McGill University,

• *

Dear Mr.Glassco,

I am going to Ottawa on March 1st 

and I have also an engagement about the middle 

of March to speak to the Canadian Club of Bowman- 

ville, * I an afraid it will not be possible for 

me to undertake to go to New York also, much as

I should like to have the pleasure of meeting the 

New York graduates again. I always enjoy my 

visits there, and I wish it were possible to go.

Ever yours faithfullym

Principal
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